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The Fuller Center for Housing riders took 
over FPCRW. 35 riders and support staff on 
the Fuller Bike Adventure spent the night at First 
Presbyterian Church!  

Thanks to Bit Skaar, Susan Crocker, and Daisy Ho-
fer for cooking for everyone! 
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Earlier this summer, Pastor Heidi and I participated in a ñPoverty Simulationò sponsored by the 
United Way and other local organizations. It was quite an eye-opening experience on the realities 
of navigating life on the margins.  

 

When you enter the room, you are assigned a role within a family. I was a stay at home mom, 
with a husband who had a full-time job, a teenager with a part time job, and my mother in law, 
with small amount of assistance from social security. We received some SNAP benefits (food 
stamps) but that was about it. When we looked at our monthly budget and our monthly income, 
we thought we were going to be able to pay all our bills for the month.  

 

For one hour, separated into four 15 minute ñweeksò, we lived this reality. Things we had not 
considered were transportation costs, calls to from the Department of Health and Human Services 
to renew our benefits, and or anything going wrong, at one point we were robbed of all our cash, 
our SNAP benefit card, and anything in our house that could have been pawned for extra cash. All 
of that meant we were evicted from our house for one of the four weeks, we lived on the street 
while attempting to make sure didnôt fall further behind. We were some of the lucky ones. 

 

This experience was transformative, you donôt know the things you donôt know and now Pastor 
Heidi and I have seen and felt, a little, of the dance and hustle of someone living within 200% of 
the poverty line, which is about $23,000 per year for a family of 4. 

 

With poverty becoming a larger issue within our community and coming off this experience we 
thought it would be a great time for us, as a congregation, to think about what the Bible says 
about poverty, in general, and our role in the world. So, this August, we will be delving into the 
Bible and a book called, ñAlways With Us: What Jesus Really Said About the Poorò on Wednesday 
nights from 6:30-7:30PM in the conference room at First Presbyterian Church. We will also have a 
sermon series entitled ñAlways With Usò that explores the Biblical themes of poverty and Christôs 
call on our lives. 

 

We invite you to pick up the book from Fair Trade Books downtown, they  
already know youôre coming, or from another book seller and join us on 
Wednesday nights and Sunday mornings as we continue to learn and grow  
in our faith living into the knowledge that all are Beloved children of God. 
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